
             St. Paul’s Epistle                   

OCTOBER 2018 

 

Stewardship Committee 

We warmly invite everyone to join us as we begin the season of giving and sharing 

of the gifts that God has provided to us.  Our theme this year is Transforming 

Generosity.  Please mark your calendar to listen to our members' stories beginning 

on:     

SUNDAY SERVICES (8.00AM & 10.00AM) OCTOBER 7th. 

PLEASE STAY FOR A POTLUCK LUNCH/BRUNCH FOLLOWING THE 

10.00 AM SERVICE. 

ENTREES WILL BE PROVIDED, JUST BRING A SIDE OF YOUR 

CHOICE TO SHARE. 

 Our program will run from October 7th through November 11th with our 

ingathering scheduled for November 18th. 

With thanks. 

Bo Price, Sarah Cowan, Bob Laidman, Chris Hale, Madelaine Calise 

 

Youth Group Meetings 

The Youth Group ("Go!") is for kids aged 8 to 12. "Go!" will meet the second and 

fourth Sundays of October. Gather at Vergennes Congregational Church on Water 

Street from 2 to 4 pm. Activities have been planned for each day.  

October 14 --  Praying with Color: The Gratitude Prayer and Tie Dye 

October 28 --  Making a meal for the John Graham Shelter 



Organ Tour / Recital in Vergennes 

On Sunday afternoon, October 14, the Vermont chapter of the American Guild of 

Organists is sponsoring a tour of organs to three Vergennes churches. Three Guild 

members have been engaged to play the different instruments. Between each 

recital, time is allowed to walk to the next church. Come enjoy an afternoon of 

good music in sacred settings.  

3:30 pm  Vergennes United Methodist Church  

                with  Organist Adam Schneider 

4:00 pm   St. Paul's Church  

                with Organist Vaughn Watson 

4:45 pm    Vergennes Congregational Church  

                 with Organist Jenny Bower 

 

   The tour now will begin at 3:30 at the Methodist Church and proceed to St. Paul's at 

about 4:00.  Note the time change.  I have arranged for the creation of a poster to be 

sent to Vaughn and he will distribute them.   

 

October Birthdays 

1st  Tim Earle 

2nd  Connor Merrill 

3rd  Benjamin Hale 

3rd  Thatcher Leggett 

4th  Keegan Tierney 

5th  Judy Woods 

6th  Bruce Cassidy 

7th  Josh Jennings 

8th  Sarah White 

8th  Heather Byrnes 

 

 

10th  Jack Devine 

13th  Charlotte Macauley 

18th  Connelly Sara Leggett 

19th  Andrew Woods 

20th  Kelsey Tierney 

21st  Rumsey Bristow 

23rd  Seth Cowan 

25th  Karen White 

26th Carrie Wells 

27th  Kaitlin Curtis 

29th  Shirley McClay



 

 
 

Rector: The Rev. Alan Kittelson 877-3322  Church Committee Chairs                           

Sr. Warden: Bo Price        877-2031    

Jr. Warden: Chris Hale    877-1059   Outreach: Mary Gordon 877-3291 or  

Clerk of the Vestry: Steve Lowe 877-3783     romargordon@yahoo.com  

Treasurer: John Stroup  870-7055   

       Education: John Stroup 870-7055 or 

YOUR VESTRY         stroupjt0@gmail.com 

 

Class of 2019             Liturgy: Alan Kittleson 877-3322 or  

            alankittleson@gmail.com    

 

Mary Cassidy        453-3004 

Bo Price          877-2031 

 

Class of 2020     

  

Sarah Cowan   877-2382 

Chris Hale   877-1059 

Jeff Mangini   453-2144 

 

Class of 2021 

Rebecca Chauvin   877-1370 

Nan Guilmette   453-8515 

Kim Hatgen   877-6947 

 

   

Stewardship: Bo Price at 877-2031 or 

boltonprice@comcast.net  and Bob Laidman at 877-

3566 or blaidman@gmail.com 
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